
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We are pleased to announce the upcoming workshop on “Patterns of Membrane Protein 
Clustering (MPC) as a biomarker of mental disorders” that will take place at the USC CIMUS 
center on September 4th. 
 
This workshop will focus on reviewing the current research on the discovery of novel 
biomarkers of mental disorders by analysing the patterns of membrane protein clustering in 
peripheral lymphocytes, and in discussing the next steps to carry out.  
 
There is a necessity on providing novel tools to help a better diagnosis and use of the 
therapeutic arsenal for mental disorders, and the workshop will summarize the actual 
knowledge on research on biomarkers of mental disorders as well as highlight the activity of 
researchers studying MPC under the aegis of a memorandum of agreement signed by the 
University of Victoria (Canada), University of Saskatchewan (Canada), University of Santiago de 
Compostela (Spain), and the Galicia-Sur Biomedical Foundation  (Canada). 
 
The workshop has two sessions (see attached program) with the morning one being open to 
the public and we would like to cordially invite you and your students to the open session of the 
workshop. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mabel and Hector 


